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Health & Wellbeing





Primary 2 gym days will now take place on a Monday and a Friday in Term 3.   For Term 3 we will be focusing on Gymnastics and throughout our in-class Health and Wellbeing lessons we will be exploring a unit entitled ‘Respect Yourself’ which focuses on character strengths and what makes us unique. 











Modern Languages – French 


Primary 2 will continue using questions and class routine language learned in our French lessons so far. New learning for P2 will include asking and answering questions about snacks, an input on The Very Hungry Caterpillar, including revision of colours, as well as exploring Easter traditions in France. 





Expressive Arts





Our Expressive Arts lessons will connect to our IDL topic where we will be decorating our own Scottish saltire flag. At our Burns Day Assembly we will be performing ‘A Dug A Dug’ by Bill Keys and will conclude the assembly by singing Auld Lang Syne together as a school. 








Numeracy and Maths 


This term we will continue to practice and develop all previous learning of Addition, Subtraction and Multiplication strategies. Pupils will be introduced to Division strategies in the later part of this term and will also be focusing on the main topic of Money through the support of play experiences. 








		IDL


SCOTLAND


This term our class topic will focus on Scotland where Primary 2 will be looking at the famous Scottish inventor - Alexander Graham Bell, and the invention of the telephone as well as exploring aspects of the Highland Games. We will also be locating Glasgow and Edinburgh on a map of Scotland as well as reading some Scottish texts to explore the Scots language. 
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Homework 		


Homework will continue to be distributed every week to consolidate phoneme understanding, common word recognition and will involve reading and writing pupils spelling words. Pupils should continue to use their homework jotter with the attached spelling activities grid at the back.  Pupils should continue to use Sumdog as their Numeracy homework resource and Oxford Owl to support at-home reading and should return homework on the Friday. 





Literacy





In Literacy, Primary 2 will continue to revise previously learned double sounds and will be introduced to new phonemes and common words on a weekly basis. Our focus for Writing and Reading this term will target Fiction texts where pupils will continue to answer literal and inferential questions about the text.  In Writing, we will be focusing on Report writing for the first half of the term and Story Setting for the second half. 
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